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The approval of this permit for C&H hog farms was a reckless, irresponsible decision. This hog farm
needs to be shut down and moved before the inevitable disaster on the Buffalo National River happens.
What then? Who's going to take responsibility for the contamination of this pristine area? (There is
already a foul odor in the area, ask the residents and children) Who will attempt the "clean up"? The
owners of the hog farm? Cargill? ADEQ? | think not. Please save the Buffalo, the wildlife, the tourist
dollars, the jobs, but most importantly the health and welfare of the residents of this beautiful area.
Hogs can be raised anywhere. The Buffalo River is a permanent fixture, a fragile, beautiful asset to the
state of Arkansas. Places like this are all too rare and disappearing. Please save it. SHUT DOWN C&H
HOG FARM.

B Reed
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